
 

 

Face coverings are optional in all 

schools and classrooms, and for all 

athletics and extracurricular activities. 

 Arrival and dismissal 

procedures are set 

at each school.  

Face coverings are 

optional on the bus 

and at bus stops.  

 

  

Water fountains can only be used to refill water 

bottles. Students may bring labeled, refillable water 

bottles to school. 

Frequent hand washing is 

encouraged and available. 

 Hand sanitizer stations have been 

placed throughout each building. 

Students will be encouraged to 

use them as they pass by. 

Recess will continue without COVID 

restrictions. Students will wash their 

hands following recess.  

 

 
 

Piscataway Schools will continue to share 

updated information. Please check your email 

for regular communication, and also check the 

district website, www.PiscatawaySchools.org, 

for district-wide information, and school 

websites for school specific information. 
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RETURN TO SCHOOL 
INFORMATION 

Help keep all students and staff safe. 

Don’t send your child to school if they are 

sick, been advised to quarantine, or 

exhibit symptoms of COVID-19.   

Increased cleaning protocols 

are practiced in all buildings, 

with an emphasis on high 

touch areas.  

 


